
 
 

A New Future for the Levendale School Site 
 
Join us to explore a new sustainable Community based future for 
the former Levendale School site.  This site has been core to the 
Levendale Community as an educational institution for well over a 
hundred years; we need your ideas and assistance for its next major 
contribution to the Levendale Community. 
 
 

Details of the Forum 

Where: Former Levendale Primary School 

Date:  Saturday 10
th

 May 2014 

  9.30  morning tea 

10.00  Mayor Tony Bisdee OAM Opens the Forum 

10.10  Forum  

12.00  BBQ lunch 

  1.00  Forum continues 

  2.00  Forum finishes 

 
Let us know if you will be there  

Please RSVP to Linda, Diane or Stacey on 62 593011 during normal working 

hours by Wednesday 7
th

 May 2014, to assist us with catering 

 
Need further information? 

Check the Council web site www.southernmidlands.tas.gov.au under Latest News on the 
Home Page for maps and site plans.  If you have any questions or comments, 

please call Andrew Benson at Southern Midlands Council during normal working hours  
on 03 62 593011 or email mail@southernmidlands.tas.gov.au attention Andrew Benson 

 
 

Southern Midlands Council 

Assisting in building the capacity and sustainability of our Community 


